



UNIFORM RESALE

DATE: April 8th from 2-5pm Hoover East Boardroom

Thank you for your willingness to support a uniform sale this year. Items accepted for the sale include clean, gently used cheer tops, skirts, long sleeved undershirt, and backpacks.

Please fill out this form and place in the bag with your items to sell. This sheet MUST be in the bag.

Name:	Email Address:
Phone #:	Mailing Address:

~	
	I would like to sell each piece separately.
	I do not wish to separate the skirt and shell, and only wish to sell as a unit.
	I would like to donate the uniform if it doesn't sell.
	I would like the items that do not sell returned to me.
	I am interested in a used uniform for my child.

Pricing

\$25 for all cheer tops \$25 for all skirts \$5 for all undershirts \$5 backpacks

Each piece you are selling must have an envelope safety pinned to it with your NAME and PHONE NUMBER on it.

Please contact Michele Colabrese at 513.226.6771 or michele.colabrese@gmail.com to arrange a meeting time/place to drop off your items.

You may drop off to her home at 446 Founders Park Drive East, Hoover 35226.